
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF YANCEY-MITCHELL LANDFILL 

May 11, 2020 - May 23, 2020 

 

Beginning on May 11th the Yancey-Mitchell Landfill will be temporally diverting all trash to the Avery 
County Landfill. This will allow for repairs to be made to the transfer station floor and driveway. The 
Yancey-Mitchell Landfill will re-open for regular operation on May 25th.   

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding. 

All Convenience Centers will be operating regular hours during this time. 

 

The Avery County Landfill is located at: 

2175 STATE ROAD 1101 

SPRUCE PINE, NC 28777 


